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We oppose the Rocky Hill Coal Mine and the Stratford Coal MI,odification Application No. SSD —4966 
Mod 1 

Les and Margaret Griffis 
9 Sundara Close, 
Taree N.S.W. 2430 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We the undersigned, oppose the above project. We reside in the Manning Valley and are very 
:oncerned about the pollutibn o f  our local waterways if the pro ject  goes ahead. The Environmental 

mpact Statement states there is a likelihood that this is a real possibility. 

Thousands of  Manning Valley residents would be affected, akDng with all the would-be tourists 

The N.S.W. Government should NOT approve this mine! 

Yours faithfully, 

Department of Piann!ng 

17 OCT 2016 
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